PMYC’s Annual New Year’s celebration at Elliott
Bay Marinal

WHEN: Wednesday, December 31,
2014

WHERE: Elliott Bay Marina, Seattle

TO DO: E-mail or call Langley Gace
to reserve your slip at
langley.gace@gmail.com
or 206-947-1483. (Please
include, vessel name, LOA,
beam, skipper name and
mobile #) Please DO NOT
CALL THE MARINA. Slips
must be reserved with
Langley by December
22nd.

Traditionally we get together for appetizers on various boats and then
go up to Maggie Bluff’s for dinner en masse. After dinner are games,
more eats and drinks below on the boats. At midnight we ring in the
New Year by watching the fireworks over the Space Needle, and taking
a dip in Elliott Bay (or watching others take a dip!)

A great way to usher in the New Year!




